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The Twenty-First Century Communications and Video Accessibility Act (CVAA) became law in 2010.  The 

CVAA updates federal communications law to increase the access of persons with disabilities to modern 

communications.  The CVAA ensures that accessibility laws enacted in the 1980s and 1990s are updated for 

21st century technologies, including new digital, broadband, and mobile innovations.  

 

Lakeland Communications complies with the CVAA and the required accessibility features for individuals 

who are blind or visually impaired. Lakeland offers TiVo service for closed captioning along with voice guide. 

Lakeland’s EAS is voice enabled.  

 

To reach our office please call: 715-825-2171, email us: info@lakeland.ws 
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